
 
 

IAFL Institute for Further Learning - Frequently Asked Questions 

When will I hear if my application has been successful? 

You will be notified by email on Friday 22 August. 

When will the course begin and when will the sessions take place? 

The first monthly course will be held in September 2025 with the final module being 

delivered in June 2026. The sessions will be 2pm-4pm GMT. 

Is there a fee for attending? 

The registration fee for attending the course is US$2,000, which includes attendance at all 

10 sessions; tuition and any necessary course materials, a Certificate of Completion and a 

complimentary registration to the IAFL Annual Meeting in Dublin in September 2026. Please 

contact the Executive Director, in confidence, if financial assistance is needed. 

Do I have to attend all 10 courses?  

Yes! The expectation is that everyone who is enrolled attends all 10 courses. 

In case I miss a course, will they be recorded? 

No, there is currently no intention to record the course. Participants will be encouraged to 

speak freely within an environment of mutually agreed privacy.  

When will the registration fee be due? 

The registration fee will be due within one month of confirming your participation in the 

course. An invoice will be issued and payment will be requested by credit card. 

What happens on completion of the course? 

On completion of the course in June 2026, all graduates of the course will automatically be 

enrolled into the IAFL Institute for Future Learning Alumni Network. This will enable the IAFL 

to keep in touch with you and for you to keep in touch with your cohort. In addition, all those 

graduating will receive a complimentary registration to attend the IAFL Annual Meeting in 

Dublin in September 2026. 
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